
LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 
Submissions close on 5 May 2006 

I wish to talk to the main points in my submission at the hearings to be held between Thursday 
25 May and Wednesday 7 June 2006.  

I am completing this submission: 
On behalf of a group or organisation 

Number of people you represent: 
35 

My submission refers to: 
 

Page Number: 
9, 71, 116 and 119 

I also want to respond to:   
 

Name: Paul Bingham  

Organisation: Black Cat Group  

Daytime Phone: 03 384 0683  

Evening Phone:  

Email: paul@blackcat.co.nz  

Address: PO 87, Lyttelton 

Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our 
Draft Community Plan? 

 The plan refers to a sum of $132M over 10 years for projects in Banks 
Peninsula but does not go into detail on these projects. As the major tourism 
operator on the Peninsula we have raised the issue of sub standard boarding 
facilities in both Lyttelton and Akaroa. Lyttelton needs a new ferry terminal at 
the west end of the port. Akaroa needs an additional set of steps and a 
boarding ramp on the Main Wharf. 

 Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The 
activities and services the Council provides?) 

 Page 116 refers to attracting visitors to Christchurch. This should also 
include attacting visitors to Banks Peninsula. 
 
Page 119 refers to an additional $36,000 to undertake visitor promotions for 
Banks Peninsula. This is not enough and creates a lose-lose situation for 
both Christchurch and Canterbury Marketing and tourism on Banks 
Peninsula. The previous BP tourism and economic development officer had a 
budget of $150,000 which included a salary. An additional $100,000 is 
required to adequately represent Banks Peninsula in future. 

 Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want 
to make? 

 I seek a change to the Vision which refers only to Christchurch but now also 
should include Banks Peninsula. 

 


